
 
 
From: John Chapman [mailto ]  
Sent: 05 October 2021 20:15 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Prince's Parade 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
I wish to add my voice to those who are opposed to the stopping up of Prince’s 

Parade. 
 

The diversion of the road will, I think, be extremely detrimental to the canal (an 
ancient monument) and to the flora, fauna and general ambience of the area 

between the current position of the road and the canal. This is, pretty well, the last 

piece of open space beside the sea between the eastern part of Folkestone and the 
western end of Hythe and it needs to be preserved and not destroyed. 
 
Yours faithfully 
John Chapman 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 




